To all members of staff at the pre-school setting
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                                                                    <Add pre-school setting details>



[Date]

Dear colleague,

It is the responsibility of all staff to ensure they keep up to date with their immunisations as recommended by the NHS schedule and keep the pre-school setting informed.  The complete routine immunisation schedule for Wales can be found at: 111.wales.nhs.uk/LiveWell/vaccinations. 

The NHS recommends that everyone born after 1970 working with children are protected against measles, mumps and rubella. Two doses of measles, MR or MMR vaccine are needed to be fully protected.  

The NHS also recommends all eligible staff take up the offer of a COVID-19 vaccine. For staff who may have missed their COVID-19 vaccines, details on how to contact their local health board for vaccine arrangements can be found here: gov.wales/get-your-covid-19-vaccination.

If you have missed your MeningococcalACWY vaccine you remain eligible to receive it for free until your 25th birthday. 

Speak to your GP surgery if you think you may have missed any immunisations or are unsure about whether you are up to date.





For more information on vaccines please visit 111.wales.nhs.uk/LiveWell/vaccinations. 

Yours faithfully,





[Add name and sign off position] 
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Please complete and return so that we can keep a complete, accurate record. 

Name: ___________________________________ 	DOB:  ___/___/___

Job title: _________________________________ 	Start date: ___/___/___

It is recommended that all individuals working with children born after 1970 are protected against measles, mumps and rubella. 

	Immunisation 
	Yes/No
	1st dose date
	2nd dose date

	I have received MMR vaccine
	
	
	

	I have received Meningococcal C vaccine
	
	
	N/A



All adults in the UK should be protected from tetanus, diphtheria and polio. This is a total of 5 injections, three are generally given as a baby, one pre-school and one as a teenager. 

In certain circumstances further vaccinations may be required for travel, occupational health or on medical advice. 

	Immunisation 
	Yes/No
	Dates

	I have received a full course of tetanus, diphtheria and polio containing vaccines
	
	



Outbreaks of Hepatitis A (Hep A) sometimes occur and Hep A vaccination may be offered as a result. Some staff may have therefore already been vaccinated against Hep A. The vaccine is also given to people for some travel abroad.

	Immunisation
	Yes/No
	1st date
	2nd date

	I have received Hep A vaccine
	
	
	



Please let us know if you receive any further immunisations whilst working here.
It is recommended that all eligible staff receive their COVID-19 vaccines to protect themselves and others from the spread of the virus. 

	Immunisation
	Yes/
No
	1st dose 
date
	2nd dose 
date
	Booster/3rd
dose date

	I have received COVID-19 vaccine
	
	
	
	


 
 Advice given by nursery manager

	Vaccinations outstanding
	Plan 
	Outcome
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